Dear Parents and Students:

Welcome to Advanced Placement Environmental Science! My name is Ms. DiSantis and I am your son/daughter’s APES teacher. I have taught at both the college and high school level and this is my tenth year of teaching at Downingtown High School West Campus. I am looking forward to a great year with your son/daughter.

This is a rigorous year-long class that will fulfill one-semester of an introductory college level environmental science or laboratory science course. An AP exam will be given at the end of the second semester. We will be investigating a variety of topics through lectures, activities, labs and fieldwork. Your son/daughter will be performing much work on their way to accomplishing these tasks.

As an aid for both students and parents, I have created a class website: http://msdisantis.weebly.com.  This website can be accessed to check for homework assignments as well as class activities and lectures. Grades and attendance will be posted on eschools. Please, feel free to use the website with your son/daughter as much as possible.

Please read the “Policies and Procedures” as well as the Syllabus.  If you have any questions or comments about the class, please email me at ddisantis@dasd.org. 
Sincerely,

Ms. Dina DiSantis
ddisantis@dasd.org
Students Name (print):
___ I have read Ms. DiSantis' class information letter, policies and procedures, and syllabus. I understand my son/daughters responsibilities with regards to APES.
_____________________________________________

________________

Signature of Parent

   





Date



_____________________________________________

________________

Signature of Student

   




Date



